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12th May 2023 

Scarborough Trip 
 

As part of the Year 6 leavers celebrations we have been able to secure a trip to the seaside. 

We feel that this is a perfect opportunity to celebrate the outstanding work, which the 

children have done this year. 
 

The trip to Scarborough will take place on Friday 14th July 2023 
 

We would like the children to be in school for no later than 8.15am for registration and 

then we will leave school at 8.30am promptly. We are expecting our return to be around 

3.30 pm. 
 

We ask for a non-refundable amount of £27.30 to reserve your child’s place. This will not 

be refunded if you cancel your child’s place on the trip. 
 

The trip money must to paid in full by Friday 30th June 2023 along with any other 

outstanding money owed to school i.e. Breakfast Club, Dinner or outstanding Trip money 

from previous trips. If any outstanding monies are owed the Executive Principal reserves the 

right to refuse your child’s attendance on this trip. If not enough contributions are made 

then the trip will be cancelled. 

Children should wear clothes suitable for a trip to the coast in summer.  This should include 

clothes suitable for a sunny day on the beach (hat, shorts, T-shirt as well as sun cream) as 

well as a lightweight coat, in case it’s a wet day.  They will also need a set of spare clothes to 

change into at the end of the day. 

We will be fundraising over the next few weeks so that the children will be able to buy 

lunch from the fish and chip shop.  If they do not want to eat something from the fish and 

chips shop, then they may bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles, cans, or fizzy drinks) or, if 

your child is eligible for free school meals, and requires a packed lunch from school, please 

indicate on the slip below. 

Children can bring a maximum of £15.00 cash into school to spend during the day if they 

want to. Please note the children will be responsible for their own money. 
 

All payments need to be paid via Parentpay. Please also provide permission and an update on 
Medical Information. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Lindsey Corbett 
Principal 


